

Jacqueline Aebi EFRA President Konradsweg 34 8832 Wilen b. Wollerau Switzerland +41 794036055 president@efra.ws

Wilen b. Wollerau, 23 September 2024

Welcome to the EFRA AGM 2023/2024

On behalf of EFRA, I would like to invite you to the EFRA Annual General Meeting 2023/2024, which will take place this year again back in Brussel in our well-known Airport Hotel Van der Valk from 1-3 November 2024.

We will meet in person this year. For financial reasons, we cannot offer a hybrid meeting online for the foreseeable future, this was discussed and accepted in Malmö at the 2023 AGM.

With this invitation you will also receive all the necessary documents. We are counting on you to discuss the information in packages 1 and 2 within your association and your members and to bring a common consensus to our meeting.

With your preparation coordinated within your federation, we will be able to work together efficiently and understand the proposals correctly and then make the right decisions for us and you.

The associations appointed as auditors, AECAR Joan Rossel and BRCA John Russel, should set aside 2 hours at around 5pm to examine the accounts. We will meet at the EFRA office.

We look forward to welcoming you at our Welcome Dinner at 20.00, where you are invited and look forward to seeing you there.

Please complete the registration form for your room requirements during your stay. You will then receive an invoice for the AGM. Let us, Secretary and Treasurer, know if you have any questions or special requests regarding the stay, we will be happy to organise this.

Now I can only say on behalf of the Executive and the Board that I am looking forward to welcoming you at the next AGM. Sincerely, your EFRA President

Jackie / Jacqueline Aebi

